
Paden, Liza 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Deborah A. Colburn (debcolburn@mac.com) 
Monday, February 24, 2014 9:44 PM 
Paden, Liza 
City Council; Marc McGovern 
Please deny the permit to buitd up the court house in east Cambridge 

To City council and planning board. 

This building is an architectural nightmare and has been a disaster to the community. 
deny the permit . 

Thank you 
Cambridge resident. 

Deb Col burn 


